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Notice of Public Hearing 

Hennepin County 
 

Hennepin County has established a public hearing on Tuesday, October 2, 2018 at 1:30 p.m., 

during the Public Works Committee meeting of the Hennepin County Board of Commissioners 

in the Board Room (A-2400) of the Hennepin County Government Center, 300 Sixth Street, 

Minneapolis, MN 55487. 

 

The purpose of the meeting will be to receive comment on proposed revisions to Ordinance 13 

regarding recycling by residents, businesses, and other waste generators. 

 

Proposed revisions include: 

• Requirements for cities to offer organics recycling service available to all households with 

curbside recycling service.  

• Updates to the multifamily recycling requirements to add service level standards and 

education and labeling requirements. 

• Requirements for businesses that generate large quantities of food waste to implement 

food waste recycling.  

• Incorporate state recycling requirements for businesses and add service level standards 

and labeling requirements. 

 

A final draft of the revised ordinance will be posted no later than September 17, 2018 for the 

public to review at www.hennepin.us/solidwasteplanning. If you would like a printed copy of 

the proposed revisions, please call 612-348-7813. 

 

Written comments will be accepted by mail or email (environment@hennepin.us) through 

October 1, 2018. 

Hennepin County Environment and Energy Department 

Attn:  David McNary 

701 Fourth Avenue South, Suite 700 

Minneapolis, MN 55415-1842 

To request assistance, such as sign language interpreter or assisted hearing equipment, please 

call 612-348-7813 at least three days prior to the public hearing.  


